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DO WE HAVE YOUR CORRECT CONTACT DETAILS INCASE OF AN EMERGENCY? 

New Schools 
If your child leaves us in 
July then can you please 
let us know which school 

they are going to. 
All children leaving will 
have a report  sheet 
which staff will be 

working on in the next 
few weeks and sharing 

with you prior to the end of term. 

We welcomed 12 new children in April and are really pleased at the way they are settling in. 

If your child started in April I’ve attached a questionnaire for you to fill in. If your child 

leaves in July I will also be sending out a questionnaire to gather views about the nursery. 

Parent feedback is really important to us so I would be grateful if you have chance to fill it in. 

Sunny Weather! 

Please ensure your child has appropriate sun lotion and this is applied 

before they come to nursery school. A hat during the hot weather is 

essential along with clothes that cover the skin to prevent sunburn. The 

children can also bring a bottle with water into keep in the box in class. 

Please remember that children are only able to have water in their 

bottles and not juice. We operate a healthy eating policy and also some 

children have allergies to the colouring and flavourings in juice. 

 

Half Term Holidays 

Nursery school will close after your child’s usual session on 

Friday 24
th 

May and reopen on Tuesday 6
th

June.  

Please note that Monday is an INSET day and therefore 

nursery is closed for children. 

End of Term 

Nursery closes on 

Wednesday 24
th

 July 

At 10.45 AM & 2.30 PM 

Stay and Play Sessions 

We had a really positive response to our 

‘Stay and Play’. You will have the 

opportunity to stay with your child to 

see what they are doing in nursery, 

play alongside them, observe the way 

that staff talk to them, as well as see 

how independent they are. There will be 

time with your child’s key person to 

talk about your child, plus the 

opportunity to talk to senior staff. 

 

The dates are as follows: 

15/07/19  Joanne AM Session  

15/07/19  Joanne PM Session 

16/07/19  Laura AM Session 

16/07/19  Laura PM Session 

17/07/19  Zara  AM Session 

17/07/19  Zara  PM Session 

18/07/19  Sammy AM Session 

18/07/19  Sammy PM Session 

 

 

Please drive carefully outside the centre. 

 

Please also remember to be considerate to other car park users. 

Summer Trip 

The children will visit Farmer Teds Adventure 

Farm on Friday 21
st

 June. 

Letters have already gone out! Please let us 

know as soon as possible if your child is 

attending so that numbers can be confirmed. 

Sponsor Day – We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 

 

Friday 24
th
 May 2019 

 

We hope that everyone is starting to collect sponsors and 

looking forward to the day!  

If you require another sponsor form please ask at the office. 

Snack 

Snack money for this half term  

  

£8.00      15 hour children   

£16.00     30 hour children 

 

Can parents please bring snack 

payments up to date before the 

end of the school year. 

 

Many thanks 

http://www.yourschooluniform.com/uploaded_files/product_images/zoom/BH06_Yellow.jpg


                       
    Open Day 
 

We are holding an open day on 
 

Tuesday 4
th
 June 2019                                          9.30am – 5.30pm 

 

This is for anyone interested in sending their child to our Nursery School. 

Come and have a look around the setting, view the classrooms, outdoor area and soft play. 

Meet the qualified teachers and look at the how the children play and learn. 
 

All Welcome 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GDPR  

General Data Protection Regulation 

This is how we hold and use 

information we hold about your 

child and family. 

There is a Privacy Notice on our 

website for you to view. 

Operation Encompass  

All schools in Halton, Warrington, Cheshire West & Chester and 

Cheshire East participate in a project called Operation 

Encompass. This is run in partnership with Cheshire Police and 

aims to support children aged 4 and over who are affected by 

domestic abuse.  

Following a domestic abuse incident, the Police will make 

contact with the school and communicate relevant information 

to nominated school staff, to ensure that the school are made 

aware early enough to support children and young people in a 

way that means they feel safe and included.  

Each school has a member of staff (key adult) who is trained to 

liaise with the police, when required, whilst ensuring support is 

available to the child.  

We are committed to working in partnership, to safeguard and 

protect children across Cheshire and provide the best possible 

care and support for our pupils.  

If you would like to speak to someone further about the project 

or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

Amanda Brown or Maraide Hurst. 

Phone System 
We have had a phone system installed with the option to come straight 
through to the Nursery School. During busy periods the answer phone will be 
on, please leave a message and we will contact you as soon as possible. 
For any emergencies please contact Warrington Road Nursery School 

 
Dial = 1 for Nursery School, leave 

a message and we will come back 

to you. 
 

Dial = 2 for Daycare  

Spring Raffle  

We raised £52.00 at our raffle this money will 

be put towards items for the outdoor area. 

Thanks for your continued support! 

Future dates to remember: 
 

Fri 24th  May Sponsor Day! 
Fri 24th  May Nursery School Closes 
Tues 4th Jun Nursery School Opens 
Fri 21st Jun Farmer Teds 
Mon 1

st
 Jul Halton Readathon Week 

Thur 11
th
  Jul Picnic & Sports Day 

Mon 15th Jul Stay & Play Week 
Wed 17th Jul Beep Beep Day! 
Wed 24th Jul Nursery School Closes Hope you all enjoy the Summer! 

Ditton Nursery School – September Intake 

Please spread the word to Family, Friends and 

Neighbours that we have places available for our 

September intake. 

                              Ditton Nursery School 

Facebook 

We would be grateful if you would leave a 

review on our Facebook page as this will 

help others in choosing to send their child 

to 

Ditton Nursery School 


